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Subject: ALERT: Fibi unavailable this weekend
Date: Wednesday, July 24, 2024 at 8:30:05 AM Eastern Daylight Time
From: ORIS <ORIS@jhu.edu>
To: ORIS <ORIS@jhu.edu>
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Greetings, Fibi users.
 
Fibi will be unavailable for use from 6pm this Friday, July 26th through 8am this
Monday, July 29th to accommodate maintenance to servers and subsequent testing.
 
Once this maintenance is complete, log into Fibi as normal.  Please report any problems to
ORIS@jhu.edu as soon as possible.
 
Regards,
 

The ORIS Team
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